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TO: Contiguous Municipal Legislative Body, SEMCOG, WATS, Washtenaw County Board 

of Commissioners, Public Utilities, Railroad Company, and others required to be 
noticed. 

 
FROM: Mandy Grewal, Township Supervisor 
  Charter Township Planning Commission 

 
DATE: November 11, 2020 

 
RE: NOTICE OF INTENT TO UPDATE THE MASTER PLAN 

 
In accordance with the Michigan Planning Enabling Act (PA 33 of 2008 as amended), Pittsfield 
Township is preparing an update to the existing Master Plan and requests your cooperation and 
comment on the Plan. Please note that all submittals of this Plan are to be made electronically via 
e-mail unless we hear otherwise from those being sent notice. 
 
Please be aware that you will be receiving a digital draft of the update for comment upon 
completion of the draft plan. Hard (paper) copies may be provided upon request. At the time the 
Master Plan update is ready for your review, we will provide a second notice and directions on 
where to send comments and time limits for doing so. 
 
We thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions or comments on 
the Pittsfield Township Master Plan update process, please contact: 
 
Master Plan Amendment 
Pittsfield Charter Township 
6201 W. Michigan 
Ann Arbor, MI 48108 
Planning@pittfield-mi.gov 
        
Sincerely, 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Mandy Grewal, Supervisor 
Pittsfield Township  
 

http://www.pittsfield-mi.gov/

